
 

OFFICIAL 

 

Join us for a level crossing safety 

event! 

Saturday 15th October 

The Nelson Pub, Burton Joyce 

 

CCTV cameras installed at Chestnut Grove Level Crossing 

have captured multiple images of misuse and 

misjudgement. Network Rail wants to invite the locals of 

Burton Joyce to participate in a safety event to discuss 

appropriate level crossing usage, future plans for the 

crossings in Burton Joyce and to help ensure the safety of 

the public in this area. Please come and drop into the 

Marquee to chat to your railway experts, try out the VR 

headsets and pick up some free merchandise!  

  


